
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Newsletter Number 31                                                                                                        Friday 15th May 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Friends,  

 
First Communion 
This weekend many of our children would have been celebrating the Holy Sacrament of their First 
Communion. Below is a prayer for our First Communion children and all of us at this time. Please 
remember them in your prayers. 
 

                                                            
                                                           
Well done to one of our families who have been busy working at home sewing scrubs for a hospital. 
 

 
 
 



 

Bug Club 
This week you will have been emailed by your child's class teacher informing you of a new online 
reading program we are now using called 'Bug Club'. Please check your emails for further details. We 
hope that you and your child will love these books and enjoy reading them together.  
 
Workers of The Week! 
I enjoyed calling families again this week to share the exciting news that the children below are our 
Workers of the Week. Well Done! 
 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

RG 1B 2B 3O 4B 5D 6H 

Jasmine Aisosa Saahir Simon Natasha Juels Adaora Kayla 
 

Nazareth 
Rooms 

RS 1F 2J 3S 4H 5M 6A 

Joshua Malachi Sophie Nancy Freya Osasere Emmanuel Borys 
 

 
 
Interactive Drama Lessons 
One of our parents has uploaded an interactive drama lesson onto Youtube. If you would like to watch it, 

please use the link https://youtu.be/RQPPI8IinlI 

 
 

Birthdays 11th May – 17th May 
Lara 9; Dionne 5; Victoria 9; Ella 11;  

Olivia 4; Christopher 4; Saahir 6; Keziah 4. 
 
 
Contacts for staff 
A reminder of the email addresses you can use to contact your child’s calls teacher. 
 
Nazareth Rooms: arp@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Nursery and Reception: eyfs@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 1: year1@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 2: year2@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 3: year3@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 4: year4@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 5: year5@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 6: year6@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
 
 

The Wednesday Word 
The Wednesday Word is currently free for families to download or read at home. You simply have to enter 
‘Wednesday Word Covid 19’ and from there you will find a link. Please choose the current Wednesday of the 
month ie Wednesday 13th May and you can get an online copy. 

The Word for this week is Helper. So perhaps children, you could be extra helpful at home? 
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Keep safe everyone! We look forward to when we can all come back together as a school family. 
 

 
 

God Bless all our families,   

 

CScott 

 
Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteache 

 

 
 

Our St Peter’s School Rainbow of Hope 

 

 

 

 
 

 


